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I strongly oppose SB 210. The ability to vote by mail is one of the things that I love 

the most about being a long time resident of the state of Oregon. Oregon has proven 

that vote by mail is not only convenient and allows for more Oregonians to exercise 

their constitutional right, but it is also secure, not prone to fraud, and increases voter 

turnout   The government should do everything it can to make voting easy as 

possible for all citizens, not make it harder. The entire country should follow Oregon’s 

lead and implement vote by mail for everyone.  


